From: Elizabeth Slade

Sent: Monday, October 21, 2024 7:27 PM
To: Diana Quast <dquast@yorktownny.org>
Subject: fluoridation of town water

Hello. | am following up on the 10/15 meeting regarding fluoridation of town water. My hope is that we can continue
to put fluoride in Yorktown water until public health recommendations change based on scientific studies.

Thanks so much,

Elizabeth Slade
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